DISTRICT Vi
MEETING MINUTES-October 13, 2021

The District Commissioner brought the meeting to order at 7:33 P.M.

MEMBERS PRESENT: District Commissioner, Asst. Commissioner, Sect-Treas., D7PP
Leagues 6,7,8,9,10,11,13,16,1 8,19,23,24

MEMBERS EXCUSED: Referees, Recreation, Registrar, Rules & Revisions
MEMBERS ABSENT: Leagues 2,3,15,17,20,21,22,26

GUESTS: Felecia Borguez-NFYSL

MINUTES: M/S/C To approve the minutes of September 8, 2021
Unanimous

TREASURER: Reports of the last fiscal year were in all the mailboxes.

REGISTRAR: John reported that CYSA has signed a contract for 3 years with Got
Soccer.

RECREATION: John informed everyone that Top Soccer will have their Pumpkin Fest
Tournament this year. This is a great tournament.

D7PP: Diego reported that due to the lack of teams, comp and rec were combined.
There were some problems. A shooting incident at Hamilton stopped the games. The
shooters were apprehended. In another incident, a player suffered a broken leg. Issues
have come up with the Mercy Rule, too many scores are being run up. Diego, Karl and
Mike will come back with some ideas.

CUPS: Linda had submitted reports on Cups in the mailboxes. Cup information will also
be on the CYSA website. .




LEAGUE REPORTS: Hanford reported that they have 640 kids playing. They have 6
teams playing in NorCal. Alan has been a referee assigner for 4 years and has just
been recognized as such.

North Fresno has registered 250 players. Because of the lack of teams, they play
games with East Fresno and Roosevelt.

Porterville: Robert proudly announced that his players are taking instructions to be fire
fighters. They do manage to make the games.

Thanks to the leagues for sharing.

OLD BUSINESS: Reminder to pay your meeting fines and your CYSA registration fees.

NEW BUSINESS: John had written GDF on the blackboard, Game Day Facilitator. He
was very excited to announce that D7 will be the beta site for this new CYSA program
designed for referees, ages 14-17. This would be a low cost 6-hour course, hopefully
$25. Youth referees would not be required to do Safe Sport or Intro to Safety but any
adult coach, already approved, would also be eligible. The instructor would be the SRA.

Uniforms and equipment will be decided later.

it was decided to hold the first get-together on a Sunday. John will send out
notifications.

Any problems with live scans, contact Angelica at the CYSA office.

Registration problems, call Shirley.

GOOD OF THE GAME: GAME CARDS ARE NOT COMING IN ATIMELY MANNER!

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:38 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
Gladys Olsen, Secretary



